
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

UPDATE: Pet care and grooming services during shutdown 
 

January 10, 2021 

After further discussion and investigation with the Niagara Region and the provincial 
government, the latest update on pet care and grooming services in Port Colborne is 
that dog and pet grooming is not available during the provincewide shutdown.  

At this time, the Government of Ontario has permitted the following services essential 
only:  

• Veterinary Services: for services that are necessary for the immediate health and 
welfare of the animal, provided through curbside pick-up and drop-off of the 
animals  

• Other businesses that provide for the health and welfare of animals, including 

farms, boarding kennels, stables, animal shelters and research facilities 

• Businesses that provide pet training exclusively for service animals 

Questions? Please contact By-law Enforcement at 905-835-2900 ext. 207.  


